
Dear fellow residents of the Kenai Peninsula Borough, 

As a longtime member of this community and someone who has dedicated years to public service in local and 
state government, I know the importance of a responsive administration. My goal as mayor is to build and 
maintain an effective, affordable government that serves you with integrity. This will ensure that our borough 
remains a great place to live, work, and raise a family. 

As your mayor, I consider your tax dollars sacred funds that call for the utmost transparency and accountability. 
My priority is to listen to your needs, concerns, and ideas, and to work tirelessly to ensure that our borough is 
a safe, prosperous, and thriving community for everyone.  

I am delighted to work with the assembly, local leaders, and all of you to achieve 
our shared goals. Have no doubt, you are a valuable part of the team. I encourage 
you to get involved. I know by working together, we can achieve great things in the 
Kenai Peninsula Borough, which I consider the greatest place to live in the state of 
Alaska.  

Please feel free to reach out to me or my office at any time with your ideas, concerns, 
or questions. I am here to serve you. 

Sincerely, 

Peter A. Micciche
144 North Binkley Street  •  Soldotna, Alaska 99669-8250  •  PHONE: (907) 714-2170 • FAX: (907) 714-2376


